
 

Dear colleagues and friends,

We are pleased to announce the  Mini-workshop on Dynamical Systems  on the occasion of Dr.
Roberto  Markarian´s  Doctorate  Honoris  Causa,  to  be  awarded  by  the School  of  Engineering-
University  of  the  Republic  -  Uruguay.  The  event  will be  held  in Montevideo,  December  06-
December 08, 2022. 

You can find more information on the conference here: 

https://rm-dhc.cmat.edu.uy/

Please forward this information to other colleagues who may be interested.

We are looking forward to seeing you in Montevideo.

Best regards, 

The Organizing Committee

Dra. Nancy Guelman
Dr. Rafael Potrie
MSc. Juan Morelli
 


